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American Legion Post 394
6206 Lake Ave

PO Box 158
Williamson, NY 14589

(315) 589-3851

The November 10, 2022 meeting was called to order by Commander Jerry
Slater at 7:00 pm, with 18 members present.

Minutes
Bill Gleichauf moved to accept the October 13, 2022 minutes, seconded by
Dave Madison. Motion carried.

Finance – Jim Weidner
Bill Gleichauf motioned to accept the finance report, seconded by Dave
Madison. Motion carried.

Bill Gleichauf motioned to accept the Bell Jar report, seconded by Dave
Madison. Motion carried.

Committee Reports

Membership – John Pilc
95 members have paid their dues. National resent notices in error, so
disregard if you’ve paid. The post is at 60%.

Fellowship Room – John Pilc
May increase prices as expenses have gone up. Games are selling well.

Post Activities – John Pilc
Looking into possibly having a Euchre tournament or gun raffle this winter.

Saturday, November 11th is the pig roast and help will be needed. Only going
to cook one pig.

ALR – Dave Ares
20 households will be getting food boxes November 19th. The Christmas food
boxes will be delivered December 17th. The Riders are going to start a
program to recognize high school graduates going into the service. Members
Sandy Primmer and Mark Williams passed away.

Boys State/Scholarship – Dave Madison
No report.
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Post Property – Bill Gleichauf
The hedges were trimmed by the trustees.

Cemetery – Bill Gleichauf
Continuing to work on Lake View Cemetery.

Service Officer – Nate Cianciola

21 Veterans were nominated for the NYS Veteran’s Hall of Fame.

Boy Scouts – John Pilc

No report.

Sick Call – Dean Sheffield
No report.

New Business

The Auxiliary is having a children’s Christmas Party Sunday, December 4th. It will be for kids in

second grade and younger and preregistration is required.

The Post Christmas party will be Saturday, December 10th at 4:00 pm. Dinner will be provided.

It’s open to all Legion members, Auxiliary, Riders, Sons and spouses. RSVP by December 6th

in the Fellowship Room or contact John Pilc.

There’s a box in the Fellowship Room for collection of new, unwrapped toys for the Marine Corps’

Toys for Tots program.

Hometown Heroes banners have been taken down for the winter and are being stored at the

Lettering Lounge. Totes are needed to put them in. Banners can be ordered for next year at the

Lettering Lounge. The Post paid for 10 banners. Ones will be done for each branch of service

with names of deceased Veterans. Also going to do one for Milo “Howard” Robie.

Legion Drawing – Jim Hoffman won $26.00.

Next Meeting – December 8, 2022.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:34 pm.

Please take moment to remember our shut ins:

Walter Yantch, 5748 Walworth Road, Ontario NY 14519
John Becker, 2617 Route 88 N, Newark, NY 14513
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Tony Curatolo, 6244 Willow Dr., Williamson, NY 14589
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